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July 15, 2014 

 

Dear Parents; 
 

 Our PTF school lunch program will begin on Monday, September 8
th
, 

2014.  Menus will be sent home with students at the beginning of each week 

for the following week’s order.  Please indicate the days your child(ren) 

want to purchase lunch and return the order form with the correct amount of 

money by Friday of that same week.  Menu forms are also available to 

download from our school’s website.  In order to take advantage of the 

family plan, lunches must all be ordered for the same day and we ask that 

you complete separate order forms for each of your children. 

 

We are happy to have Mrs. Shannon Beaudoin continuing to head up 

our lunch program.  It is our desire to provide healthy, affordable lunches for 

our students.  The cost of school lunches will remain the same as last year; 

$4.00 for  the 1
st
 child, 2

nd
 child or additional child(ren)  is  $3.00 each, (if 

bought on the same day).   All extra portions will be $1.50 per child.   

  

Any questions concerning our lunch program please call  Mrs. 

Beaudoin at 235 -1407 or the school  office  at 271-0526. 

   

 Please remember as in the past, if there is a snow day or your child is 

absent, there is no reimbursement, (we will wrap it for take home or for use 

for the following day).  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

       Mrs. Karen DuJack 

       Office Manager 


